Press Release 7th October 2010 

The Staff of the Cork University Dental School & Hospital thank you for your interest in the Mouth Head & Neck Cancer Screening & Awareness Day. Our main aim was to raise public awareness of the disease and the associated risk factors. This aim has certainly been achieved. Indeed, the interest was overwhelming and while we hope to run this as an annual event, this will depend upon the availability of funding. 

 

We do not currently have the resources to extend it beyond the planned one day event. However, anyone can have this examination carried out by their local dentist for a small fee.  Information re Mouth, Head & Neck Cancer has been put onto the Cork University Dental School and Hospital website as an additional resource. This includes information on the risk factors, signs and symptoms and how to examine your own mouth.

 

1.   People who presented on Wednesday, 29th September, 2010, who were not screened and left their names and telephone numbers will be contacted shortly by the hospital to arrange an appointment. Those who were in the queue who left without leaving contact details may avail of a similar examination at their local dentist for a small fee, or attend their family doctor if concerned re hoarseness or swallowing issues. 
 

This was, however, a once-off screening day designed to raise awareness of Mouth, Head and Neck Cancer. Anybody who has concerns can have this examination carried out by their own Dentist or GP.
